THE SECRETARY OF COMMERCE
Washington, D.C. 20230

Jill 7 Ted

Dr. Yasuyuki Sata
Chairman

Tokibo Co., Ltd.
2-3-4 Higashi Azabu
Minato-ku, Tokyoc 106

Dear Dr. Sata:

I would like to congratulate you on the occasion of Tokibo's
thirtieth anniversary as an importer of medical equipment into Japan.

During thig period, Tokibo has been a pioneer in encouraging the
import of U.S.-manufactured medical equipment into the Japanese
market. It has made a valuable contribution ‘in helping U.S. firms
gain a place in that market. By introducing high gquality U.S.
medical products into Japan, Tokibo has done its best to assure that
the Japanesge pecople have available to them the best possible medical
care.

Tokibo has been an enthusiastic and effective promoter of U.S.
medical products in Japan for thirty years. I am extremely
appreciative of your efforts, and wish you many more years of
continued success.

Sincerely,
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